
Evan Rose of Swamptooth

Ladies’ Library 
Bathroom 

Renovation


New tile, vanity 
and toilet were 
installed. Such an 
improvement! 
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Spring Native Plant 
Sale

A great turnout, lots 
of plants were 
purchased from all 
the vendors. Area 
gardeners were 
enthusiastic about 
planting native 
plants!

Fall Native 
Plant Sale

The Fall sale 
featured area 
vendors and talks 
were presented 
outside. Thanks to 
Coastal 
Wildscapes for 
this annual event 
which is always 
well attended!

While the Center was shut down for all 
indoor events, we were able to have our 
Annual Fund Raiser,  Bluegrass and 
BBQ. It was a fun event, all outside! We 
were also able to host Coastal Wildscapes 
Native Plant Sales, and have some Open 
Studio activity at the Press. The Center 
was open for tours to small groups  of 
vaccinated and masked visitors.


We have events on the calendar for 2022 
and are hopeful Covid will allow them to 
be presented! Stay tuned as these events 
could change.


January is renew your membership 
month. Thanks for your support through 
these trying times, we couldn’t do it 
without you!

Print Shop Exterior 
Painting 
The Print Shop was 
repainted this past 
spring, including the 
trim and doors! It looks 
great!


Spartan Update

Thanks to generous 
donors, the  Spartan got 
a new deck and a leak-
proof roof coating! In 
the future, it will be our

resident housing.
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The Ashantilly Press 

 SRKissler: 

The Summer of 

Movable Type


Sarah and Rosemary 
spent the summer 
traveling to print shops 
across the country. We 
were pleased to host 
them at Ashantilly! They 
chose type and cuts in 
each shop to print a 
postcard at every stop!

Although all Classes and workshops have 
been placed on hold until we feel safe in 
groups again, several Open Studios were 
held.The presses are in operation, restocking 
cards, coasters and Broadsides for sale.

Open Studios:

Mother’s Day and 
Holiday Edition


The studio was open for 
guests! Two cards were set 
at each session for 
participants to print. Great 
turnout and lots of fun!

Artist Residency

After having canceled 
our 2020 and 2021 
residencies, we are 
now accepting 
applications for 2022. 
Let us know if you 
would like to be a 
sponsor for this 

New Native Garden Grant

Area before work 
began.

New steps 
being outlined 
and tied into 
the front 
walkway.

Walkway’s 
brick edging 
going in.

Ashantilly received a grant from Savannah 
Presbytery M.K. Pentecost Ecology Fund to 
establish a Native Garden north of the 
Ladies’ Library. After delays due to materials 
supply and Covid-infected workers, Phase 1 
of the project is finally completed! Plants will 
go in this Spring. Phase 2 will install a water 
feature, urns, and an additional pathway. We 
are actively seeking donors who would like 
to be a part of this project.
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